
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 6/22/2017 11:52:57 AM

Subject: Fwd: SCYR

Lily,

I just got this email from Mr. Pumphrey. I did speak to him at the convention but he hadn't mentioned 
a specific event. I would have thought he would have emailed one of us sooner with the invite and 
details but he hadn't. I think this would still be worth attending but I know the LG's schedule is pretty 
booked on Saturday.

Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone
_____________________________
 
From: Sean Pumphrey <sean11b18@gmail.com>
 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:47 AM
 
Subject: SCYR
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <catherinemcnicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 

Ms McNicoll
 

My name is Sean Pumphrey we spoke at the state convention about the Lt Governor attending the 
SCYR event this Saturday at Hickory Tavern in the vista. I just wanted to follow up with you and see if 
this was still a possibility? Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sean Pumphrey 
 
SCYR Chairman 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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